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Ready! Set! Let’s PLAY! 
Did you know that there are over 300,000 children and youth at risk of neglect and abuse? 

Many of their families do not have the necessary support, and Safe Families Canada has a 
solution, extended family-like support to get families back on track! 

This summer you can PLAY for Safe Families Canada in our National Fundraiser and help reach 
hundreds of families across Canada, to keep children safe and families together. 

Join our Team, PLAY and help us raise $200,000 for Safe Families Canada. 
Learn More by clicking the link below! 

Check this out!
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New Safe Families Canada Chapters!

Welcome to Jessica Garcia-Driedger, our Chapter Director for Safe Families Canada in 
Battlefords, SK! 

When Jessica first heard of Safe Families Canada, she knew it was a ministry that aligned with 
her heart’s passion for reconciling people to God and each other. With a special interest in 
encouraging the church to live out the central message of Jesus, Jessica hopes to see the 
Battlefords transformed by the power and love of God through others. 
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Welcome to Jesse Crosby, our Chapter Director for Safe Families Canada in Calgary!

Jesse Crosby brings a wealth of experience and a deep commitment to his role. Jesse Crosby is a
dedicated individual who has been married to Joelle Crosby for nine years and is a proud father of
three sons. His love for Jesus Christ shines through in all aspects of his life. With over twenty
years of experience serving in various ministry capacities, Jesse has a profound understanding of
the importance of supporting families, youth, and children in crisis.

2024 SFC Staff Retreat
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This past spring, our National Team met at Muskoka Bible Centre for some time away to gather, to 
equip and to be refreshed for the ministry ahead of us.The best thing about it was that we had the 
opportunity to all be together in person! We all engaged in a beautiful time of worship, learning 
and growing together! is that we will all be together! Read what a couple of our staff had to say: 

“The highlight for me was the time spent with those who have the same role as me. It was 
encouraging to hear and gain wisdom from them. Learning how they are doing things differently or 
how they are doing things the same. Another highlight was praying with others on that last night. 
We just got to share some of the challenges that we had been going through and my group ended 
up talking for over an hour after just connecting. It was encouraging to pray together and be 
reminded to bring things to God in this way.” 

“The time that I could connect with other staff on a professional and personal level. This was very 
encouraging to me, my faith and my work, and I pray that it was an encouragement to them as 
well. I love that we are all coworkers, in separate chapters, and yet we do care so deeply how 
each person is really doing. That feels like a larger family that I know I could rely on or seek out if I 
needed the additional support or care.” 

We are so very grateful for our time together at Muskoka Bible Centre and are looking forward to 
another season of keeping children safe and families together. 
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Safe Families Canada 
PRAY | VOLUNTEER | DONATE | BE A SAFE FAMILIES CHURCH 

Learn more about Safe Families Canada, and check out our Website! 

info@safefamilies.ca 

SFC Website 
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